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Your reference Our reference Enclosure(s) Date
DOS-2019-03838

Subject: Complaint against

Dear Sir,

During its session of 23 July 2019, the Litigation Chamber decided to refer to the Inspection Service

the complaint that you had lodged with the Dutch Data Protection Authority (Autoriteit

Persoonsgegevens) against  in its capacity as lead authority in this matter.

On 6 December 2019, the Inspection Service communicated its report to the Litigation Chamber.

Enclosed you will find a copy of this report. Under the terms of this report, the Inspection Service

notes from the complaint:

“Finding 2: except information (result pages) obtained on search engines and information

processed by third parties, no public or operational processing activity by the controller 

can be found. The website  no longer appears to

be active or accessible to users.”

On the basis of these findings, in application of article 95, §1 and 3° of the Act of 3 December 2017

establishing the Data Protection Authority, the Litigation Chamber decides to dismiss your complaint

without follow-up since with the liquidation of  it is no longer possible to deal
with the complaint.

Litigation Chamber

To the attention of

Secretariat
T: +32 (0)2 274 48 57
F: +32 (0)2 274 48 35
E-mail: litigationchamber@apd-gba.be
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Yours sincerely,

President of the Litigation Chamber


